
  

 
Member Need to Know - Aviation Medical Certificate Exemption  
   
Transport Canada has advised that Exemption CAME-002-2023, which allows eligible Aviation 
Medical Certificate holders to renew their Medical Certificate via telemedicine appointments, is 
set to expire on March 3, 2025.  
   
Transport Canada advises that If you have a telemedicine appointment scheduled for after this 
date, they recommend converting it to an in-person appointment to avoid any issues with your 
license renewal.  
   
Transport Canada is currently assessing whether this measure should be extended. We will 
advise you as Transport Canada updates stakeholders.  
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